                              
The Embassy of the Republic of Korea accredited in the Hellenic Republic, has the honor to inform the University of Athens that the Government of the Republic of Korea is offering Scholarships to two (2) Greek Graduate Students.  The attached guidelines provide detailed information on the said scholarships and their statuses. 
The aim of the Korean Graduate Scholarship Program is to promote international exchange in education as well as mutual friendship amongst the participating countries.

The rector office of the University of Athens is kindly requested to announce the Korean Scholarships offering to the Greek graduate students of the University of Athens (with GPA higher than 8). 

The students who are interested to enroll may respond to the Embassy (Ms. Ko:  210 6984080 ext. 29) by 1 April 2015.   

The Embassy of the Republic of Korea avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the University of Athens the assurances of its highest consideration.
